
September 5, 2019 

To Whom It May Concern, 

You are receiving this letter because you have one or more water right(s) or water right 
claim(s) in the Fresno River Watershed on file with the State Water Resources Control 
Board (State Water Board or Board) Division of Water Rights.  This is a follow-up to a 
letter sent to you in July 2019 in order to confirm the date and time of a public meeting 
and provide you with additional information. 

The State Water Board is considering a petition submitted by Madera Irrigation District 
to conduct a statutory adjudication of water rights in the Fresno River Watershed. The 
Board will consider a draft resolution regarding the petition at a public Board Meeting on 
Tuesday, September 17, 2019, at the Cal-EPA Building in Sacramento. This item is 
anticipated to be addressed no earlier than 11:00 AM. 

If you would like to attend the Board Meeting, at which there will be an opportunity for 
brief public comment, you can find instructions in the Notice on the following website: 
www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/fresno_riv_adjud 
The Fact Sheet on the above site provides additional information about this matter. 

Additional information on the Board Meeting agenda, including the draft resolution, will 
be posted online within the next week at the following website: 
www.waterboards.ca.gov/board_info/calendar/#09-2019 

If you would like to continue receiving information related to this matter, please sign up 
for the Fresno River Adjudication email list (located in the Water Rights category) at: 
www.waterboards.ca.gov/resources/email_subscriptions/swrcb_subscribe.shtml 
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If you have any other questions, please contact the Hearings Unit of the Division of 
Water Rights at (916) 319-0960 or by email at WR_Hearing.Unit@WaterBoards.ca.gov. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY: 
Erik Ekdahl, Deputy Director 
Division of Water Rights 
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